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NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Road 54 (Tagus Avenue) Cement Stabilization/Chip Seal Construction Project  
Begins August 22 

 
 

August 16, 2018 
 
 
A road construction project on County Road 54 (Tagus Avenue) between Sunset Circle and County 
Road 7 is scheduled to begin August 22, 2018.   
 
Allstates Pavement Recycling & Stabilization of Rogers, MN was awarded the $414,000 County 
funded project. 
 
The project includes blending cement powder and water with portions of the existing gravel surface 
and subgrade material to create a hardened base layer.  Once the base is stabilized with cement, the 
road will then be covered with a chip seal similar to what is applied on paved asphalt roads.  The 
purpose of the chip seal is to protect the stabilized base from weather and to act as a wear surface. 
 
The road will be closed to thru traffic; there will be no posted detours in place.  Motorists are advised 
to use Trunk Highway 15 as an alternative route.   
 
The project should last approximately 2 weeks, weather permitting. 
   
Any questions regarding the project can be directed to Jessie Dehn, Assistant County Engineer. 
 
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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